
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/4/2014 4:36:22 PM 
To: anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Wondering 

No problem and don't give it another thought ™ ill pursue alternative routes. Very sorry to hear 
about your father, Hope he improves soon. 

All the best, 
Laura 

From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie [mailto:anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Saturday, January 04, 2014 04:12 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: Wondering 

Happy New Year! Doing well & yes Cathy still works there. Had some family stuff so I'm in 
Fresno; my dad isn't doing well. Work stuff on hold at the moment but the hamster is definitely 
running and planning! 
I don't have Lynn Carew's info but on Monday, Peevey's asst Nuria, may have it if Cathy still 
isn't around. 

Sorry the earliest I expect to return is Thurs or Friday. 
Take care, 
Anna Marie 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jan 3, 2014, at 12:31 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Happy new year! Hope you are well and still pursuing other opportunities © 

Two things: I sent Cathy Mattias an email and got a weird bounce back. She is 
still at the CPUC, right? 

Do you happen to have Lynn Carew's email? 

Thanks! 
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Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


